
 

 

S-100WG Letter 4/2019 6 December 2019 

Preparations for the Fifth Meeting of the S-100 Working Group in Taunton, United Kingdom (3-6 March 2020 

 
Dear S-100 Working Group Members, 
 

1. The United Kingdom Hydrographic Office has graciously offered to host the next S100WG 

working week from March 3rd to the 6th, 2020).  

2. The main themes that the working group will be addressing this week are: 

a. S-100 Edition 5.0.0 proposals with a target publication early 2021 

b. S-98 Restructuring 

c. S-100 Implementation Road Map and moving S-101 forward to edition 2.0.0 by 

understanding the remaining gaps and ensuring that they are resourced appropriately 

3. The UKHO has provided logistics information which will be posted on the meeting website and 

please register for the meeting at http://online.iho-

khoa.kr/_cbm/conference/conference.asp 

4. Please note the following deadlines for preparation for the upcoming S100WG working week. 

a. General Meeting Papers:  January 18th, 2020 

 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 

Julia Powell  
(IHO – S-100WG Chair) 
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